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¡Tú Cuentas! Cine Youth Festival Postponed Amidst COVID-19 Warning 

 
At the direction of state and city officials, federal and local health authorities, and in particular school closings, 
we must sadly confirm the rescheduling of the ¡Tu Cuentas! Cine Youth Festival both online, as well as the 
Young Filmmakers Conference, Reception and Watch Parties. 
 
The new dates are October 5, 2020 - November 6, 2020.  We are committed to doing our part to help protect 
our staff and the industry.  We are in the process of notifying filmmakers, sponsors, and all our outreach 
partners.  We are deeply grateful for the incredible support we received in the process of organizing this event 
and ask for your patience and understanding through these unfortunate times. 
 
Our team remains committed to our mission of providing pathways for your voices to be heard as we now 
look to running the festival in the Fall 2020.  Updates will be posted on our social media pages 
@TCCINEYOUTHFEST and our website, cineyouthfest.org.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
¡Tu Cuentas¡ Cine Youth Festival Team 
 
 

 
### 

 

About HITN-TV 

HITN-TV is a leading Spanish-language media company that offers educational and cultural programming 
for the whole family.  It reaches more than 44 million viewers in the US and Puerto Rico via DIRECTV, 
DIRECTV NOW, DISH Network, AT&T U-verse TV, Verizon FiOS TV, Comcast, Charter Spectrum, 
Mediacom, CenturyLink Prism and Altice.  For more information, please visit www.hitn.org. 
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